
www.HagneyArchitects.com 

 
 

4615 E. State Street Suite 206 Rockford Illinois 61108  815-397-3330 

 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 
 

 

 

Date: May 14, 2025 

 

Projects:  Harlem High School Flooring Replacement 

                Parker Center Flooring Replacement 

Attention: Mr. Josh Aurand,  Assistant Superintendent of Business & Operations  

                   

Dear Mr. Aurand,                                                                                                                 
 

After reviewing the three (3) contractor’s bids submitted on May 13, 2025, for the Harlem High School 

& Parker Center Flooring Replacement projects, it is Hagney Architect’s recommendation and 

understanding that Harlem Consolidated School District has the available funding to allow us to proceed 

with Rockford Carpetland USA as the successful low bidder for both projects.   
 

Rockford Carpetland has submitted the Harlem High School Flooring bid as follows: 

 Base Bid:   $ 67,963.00 

 Accepted Alternate A1:  $ 11,250.00 

 Accepted Alternate A2:  $ 12,981.00 

 Accepted Alternate A3:  $    7,535.00 

 Accepted Alternate A4:  $    7,535.00 

  BID TOTAL  $107,264.00 
 

Rockford Carpetland has submitted the Parker Center Flooring bid as follows: 

 Base Bid:   $ 14,725.00 

 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  We look forward to the successful completion of these 
projects. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David G. Hagney, President 
Hagney Architect, LLC 

 

 


